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a tree is known by its fruit

Crag : 950
Hutton : 1022
Senset : 1082

Washington : 950

Team Points this Week

Friday 06 October 2023

Writing: Rowan Taylor
Maths: Amelie Taylor
Learner:Connor Hamling
              

Writer: Alfie Robinson 
Maths: Poppy Betteridge
Learner: Delilah Dudley

Writing: Percy Langman
Maths: Olivia Andrew
Learner: Silas Raine
                 

                      

Writing: Finley Robinson
Maths: Bronson Pickup
Learner: Edie Bowden
                 

CLASS 1CLASS 1CLASS 1 CLASS 2CLASS 2CLASS 2

CLASS 3CLASS 3CLASS 3 CLASS 4CLASS 4CLASS 4

October
Monday 9: EYFS - prospective parents visit (2:00)
Tuesday 10: Mental Health Day- Yellow Dress up
Tuesday 10: Fire Service visit - Yr2 and Yr6 
Wednesday 11: Class 3 planting at the Roods
Thursday 12: Flu vaccinations 
Thursday 12: Robin Wood Parents Meeting (5:00)
Friday 13: Islam RE visitor from Bolton Mosque
Friday 13: Harvest Foodbank Assembly (2:10)
Wc16: Black History theme week
Tuesday 17: Class 2 Planting at the Roods
Wednesday 18: Sports Coach visit Classes 2,3,4
Wednesday 18: PTA meeting at school
Thursday 19: Celebration Assembly (9:00)
Friday 20: Black History day and parent workshops

November  
Tues 7 and Wed 8: KS2 STEM Science days
Thursday 9: Celebration Assembly (9:00)
Friday 10: Wheelchair Basketball day 

Important Dates

Learner of the week: Being a great teamworker

We will be supporting World Mental
Health Day next Wednesday. We will
be wearing yellow to stand out and
show up for young people's mental
health this #HelloYellow day. 

Hello Yellow - World Mental Health Day

Harvest Foodbank Assembly 
Next Friday we will be giving thanks
for the hard work of the farmers by
celebrating the Harvest. Our
Assembly will be part of our
Celebration Assembly. We hope you
can donate to the foodbank as part
of the harvest celebration. 

Class 4 visit to Staveley 

Class 4 had a great, wet day out in the Lake District on
Tuesday. They visited the village of Staveley, comparing
life there to life in Warton. Even though it rained almost
all day, they walked around the village looking for
landmarks, spoke to locals in the shops and used OS
maps to plan and lead a walk in the woods. 

Class 3 visit to Morecambe

Class 3 went to Morecambe for their Geography
Visit. They vivited the RNLI station, met the
Lifeguards, sat in the lifeboats and tried on the
uniforms. They walked along the Prom, looking
at Morecambe’s buildings and exploring
landmarks they had learnt about in class. 



We have been celebrating Black History Month, learning about significant black
British people, their contribution to life in Britain and their legacy.  In assembly,
the children have learnt about the Windrush generation, inspiring sports stars,  
and pioneers of social justice. All of these people have made a unique and vital
contribution to what Britain is today. 
On the last week of term, we will be dedicating the week to in depth learning about
significant people. We would like to invite parents to school on Friday 20th October to
share our learning and find out more about some of the people we have been studying.
We hope you will be available to attend. 
There are thousands of significant Black British Icons. To prepare for Black History
Week, we want the children to choose one British Black Hero. We want them to
research the person and produce a poster or booklet about them. Please encourage
your child to take part. 

Class One - Learn to Ride

Class One - RNLI and Fire Engine visit

Class One had a visit from the RNLI on Thursday as
part of their work on safety and special people in
our community. They learnt about the boats, how
to stay safe near water and how to float in the sea
if they ever needed to be rescued 

In the afternoon, the Fire Engine visited and Class
One met the firefighters, sat in the cabin and even
had a go on the hoses. 

Class One have been really busy this week. On
Tuesday and Wednesday they have learnt to ride their
bikes safely. The instructor reported back that they all
did an amazing job and are Tour de France ready. 


